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David Mooney

From: RATHAN Pahee <Pahee.RATHAN@rms.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Sunday, 23 November 2014 12:17 PM

To: David Mooney

Subject: RE: Moorebank Recycling Facility, Part 3A application, Additional traffic information 

(Liverpool LGA)

Dear David, 
  
I refer to your email regarding the additional traffic information for the Moorebank Recycling Facility. 
  
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the additional information and notes that, in accordance with the information 
submitted by McLaren Traffic Engineering, traffic control signals are not required to service the combined 
development of Marina and Recycling Facility in terms of traffic volume. 
  
However, the traffic consultant was trying to argue for a special case to provide traffic control signals without providing 
any actual details of crash history, actual sight distance issues etc at this location. 
  
In other words, the proposed intersection would operate efficiently under priority control and there are no known 
safety issues at this location. 
  
Therefore, based on the information provided, Roads and Maritime does not support the provision of traffic control 
signals to service the combined developments. 
  
If you like to discuss this matter further, please contact me on 8849 2219. 
  
Regards 
Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Network Management | Journey Management 
T 02 8849 2219  
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
Every journey matters 
  
Roads and Maritime Services 
Level 7 27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

From: Dave Mooney [mailto:David.Mooney@planning.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 October 2014 10:07 AM 

To: Development Sydney 

Subject: Moorebank Recycling Facility, Part 3A application, Additional traffic information (Liverpool LGA) 

Hello, 

 

We have received some additional traffic information on this matter responding to the JRPP’s recent 

approval of a marina with access to Brickmakers Drive, Moorebank. 

 

Could you please review and comment by 5 November 2014? 

 

I have also attached your most recent submission on the matter for your convenience. 

 

Please ‘phone or email if you have any questions. 

 

Regards,  
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David Mooney | A/Team Leader 
Industry, Key Sites & Social Projects | Department of Planning and Environment 
23-33 Bridge Street SYDNEY 2000 | GPO Box 39 SYDNEY 2001 
t: 02 9228 2040 | e: david.mooney@planning.nsw.gov.au 
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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Right-click here to download pictures.  To help protect your privacy, Outlook prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
Logo

 

Before printing, please consider the environment 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any attachment to it are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is confidential and may contain 
legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistaken transmission to you. Roads and Maritime Services is not 
responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this email or attachment to it. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not 
necessarily the views of Roads and Maritime Services. If you receive this email in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. 
You must not disclose, copy or use any part of this email if you are not the intended recipient. 

Right-click here to download pictures.  To help p ro tect your privacy, Outlook prevented automatic download of this picture 
from the Internet.
Logo

 


